ABOUT US: LOUISVILLE CHAPTER KMGMA

The Louisville Chapter Kentucky Medical Group Management Association, founded by Beverly A. Moseley, was formed in August 1991 when it had its town meeting held in the Community Health Building located at 101 West Chestnut St. Ms. Moseley approached the Jefferson County Medical Society, now Greater Louisville Medical Society, to be a part of the strategic initiatives in creating the organization. At that time, one of the items in the JCMS strategic plan was to create an office manager association which would allow the society to identify medical office managers as they were the key communicator within the medical practice. Through these collaborative efforts of Ms. Moseley and Medical Society staff, key office manager groups were identified throughout the Louisville area for about one year prior to the first town meeting. They met with each group to let them know that the chapter would be forming. The objective was to create an organization which would be a local chapter of the National Medical Group Management Association (founded in 1926) and the Kentucky Medical Group Management Association. Participation in this organization provides many benefits including continuing education, discussion of current issues, practice enhancement and involvement with peers for networking and job improvement.

PAST PRESIDENTS

1991-1992	Beverly A. Moseley
1992-1993	Lynn Wigger
1993-1995	Dottie S. Hargett
1995-1996	Karlene Shircliff
1996-1998	Cheri K. McGuire
1998-2000	Janet Connell
2000-2001	Sharon Lowry
2001-2002	Jolene Eicher
2002-2003	Mark Sanders
2003-2004	Connie Leffler
2004-2005	Yvonne Agan
2005-2006	Dawn Hayden
2006-2007	Janet Wimsatt
2007-2008	Terri Christian
2008-2009	Darin Bennett
2009-2010	Teresa May
2010-2011	Sherry Baker
2011-2012	Martha Ward
2012-2013	Joe Sadtler, Jr.
2013-2015	Teresa May
2015-Present	Connie Leffler